
, . .. .

/^'N Commonwealth Edison
.) one First N1tional Plaza. Chicigo. Hlinois

C 7 Address R:pty to. Post Offica Box 767
sj Chicago, tilinois 60690

May 15, 1984

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

*

Subject: Braidwood Station Units l 'and 2
Draft Annex to GSEP
NRC Docket Nos. 50-456/457

Dear Mr. Denton:

The Enclosure to this letter provides an uncontrolled draft
copy of our Braidwood Station Annex to the lommonwealth Edison
Generating Stations Emergency Plan (GSEP) ;ur your information and
review. NRC Staff review of this information should allow for
partial closure of Outstanding Item No. 6 in the Braidwood SER.

The enclosed draft Braidwood Annex, Revision 0 dated
September 1983, has undergone an initial on-site review. However,
two major portions remain to be completed as follows:

1) Emergency Action Levels (Table BWA 5-1)

2) Evacuation Time Estimates (Figure BWA 6-2)

At this time, we anticipate completion of these efforts by the end
of July, 1984. The Braidwood Annex will be incorporated into the
controlled copies of the Commonwealth Edison GSEP as soon as
practical to do so. This will be accomplished upon completion of
the above initiatives and off-site review of the completed Braidwood
Annex. At this time, we envision distribution in September, 1984.

Please address any comments or concerns that you or your
staff may have regarding the enclosure or our schedule for
completing the Braidwood Annex to this office.

One (1) signed original and fifteen (15) copies of this
letter with Enclosure are prnvided for your use.
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E. auglas Swaftz
Nuclear Licensing Administrator
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